|| BOURNVILLE INFANT SCHOOL u

12" October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

We have taken the decision to end our Mathletics subscription and replace it with a
new resource called Sumdog. This is because the childrens’ use of Mathletics was
low and we did not feel the level challenge was high enough for many children. The
children have been introduced to this in school this week and will be receiving their
logins after half-term. We would like to invite you to a session where we will
introduce you to Sumdog and demonstrate its features and benefits. There will also
be the opportunity for you to ask any questions about it. If you would like to attend,
we will be having three separate drop-in sessions on Thursday 2" November:

Session 1: 9:00am — 9:40pm
Session 2: 2:30pm - 3:10pm
Session 3: 5:00pm — 5:40pm

If you would have liked to have kept Mathletics then a home subscription for
Mathletics can be purchased directly with them — uk.mathletics.com. One learner
costs £59 per year and two learners costs £89.

Yours sincerely,

By (. LEZTH

Kate Bailey Gary Setchell
Assistant Head Teacher Assistant Head Teacher



